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Tubs 4 Tablets 
 
Tubs 4 Tablets is a new initiative form Flora, Stork 
and Tesco. All you have to do is collect tokens from 
Flora and Stork 500g tubs and send them into school. 
The scheme will run until January and we only need 
50 tokens to get a Samsung Galaxy Tab. If every child 
brings in just one token, we will get 4 tablets!  

Roald Dahl Dress-Up Day 
 
Thank you to all the parents and children who made 
such an effort for Roald Dahl Day 
last week. it was brilliant to see so 
many costumes and competition 
entries. Special mention must go to 
the staff who really got into the 
spirit of things with their amazing 
costumes. Well done everyone! 

Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Harrison Adams  Honey Nieves 
Alfie Keeley  Alfie Tuffs 
Amelia Walker  Danny Correira da Costa 
Lara Graca   Jessica Taylor 
Eddie Ferreira  Emily Pottle 
Kieran Ford  Vanessa Filusz 
 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Red 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Blue 
4th: Green 
 
Well done Red. Three weeks in first place!!! 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 94.3% Requires Improvement  
Owls:  96.0% Outstanding 
Magpies: 98.1% Outstanding  
Swallows: 98.6 % Outstanding 
Robins: 94.8% Requires Improvement  
Skylarks: 100%  Outstanding WINNER! 
Herons: 98.6% Outstanding 
Kestrels: 94.1% Requires Improvement  
 

Last week’s attendance:   96.9% 
Outstanding 
 

Attendance since September:  96.4% 
Outstanding 
 
Well done Skylarks. 100% attendance! 

Early Years Reading Meeting 
 
Parents of children in Wrens and Owls are invited to a 
meeting on Friday 10th October, where you find out 
more about how we teach children to read, and what 
you can do to help. The meeting is at 2.30pm. 



Advance Diary Dates 
 
Friday 10th October   Termly report goes out to parents. 
Wednesday 15th October  Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 5.30pm) + Book Fair 
Thursday 16th October   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 7.00pm) + Book Fair 
Tuesday 21st October   The Glade Big Build (whole school project) 
Thursday 23rd October   Last day of term 
Friday 24th October   PD day 
Monday 3rd November  New term starts 
Tuesday 18th December  Glade’s Got Talent 
Thursday 11th December  Christmas Lunch 
Monday 15th December  KS1 Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Tuesday 16th December  EYFS Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Wednesday 17th December  KS1 Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Thursday 18th December  EYFS Christmas show for parents (1.30pm) 
Friday 19th December   Last day of term 

Glade’s Got Talent 2014 
 
Don’t forget to register for this year’s Glade’s Got 
Talent 
 
Last year’s show was amazing and we expect this 
year to be even better.  All children are eligible to 
enter, with the separate categories for EYFS/KS1 
and KS2. Performances should not exceed 5 
minutes. Children can enter individually, or as part 
of a group (maximum 8 children).  
 
 
Auditions will take place on Monday 17th November, with some children being selected to perform to the 
whole school on Tuesday 18th November. Those children will also perform to parents on the evening of  
Tuesday 18th November. 
 
Entry forms and further information can be collected from the school office or downloaded from our Facebook 
page or school website. 

Changes to SEN provision 

 
Part of the changes to the code of practice for Spe-
cial Educational Needs is a change to how we work 
with parents on their child’s Individual Education 
Plan (IEP). We will be holding a consultation after-
noon on Wednesday 22nd October where parents 
can have individual meetings with their child’s teach-
er about how we are meeting their needs.  
 
Parents will receive individual letters about this later 
this week, informing you of how to book an appoint-
ment. Those parents who attend the SEN consulta-
tion do not need to come to Parents, Evening . 

GLADE’S 

Parent Workshops 
 
Don’t forget the upcoming parent workshops that we 
have planned. 
 
E-safety (all parents) 
Tuesday 7th October @ 2pm 
 
Reading (EYFS only) 
Friday 10th October @ 2.30pm 
 
Please come and join us. 
Hopefully, you’ll learn something 
new! 


